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learning plan in place well before school begins on Thursday, September 3, 2020.  Should it be 
necessary, we also ask that SCTA hold Friday, August 7, 2020 to continue negotiations so that we 
can reach an agreement an begin the implementation phase of our distance learning program.   

 
Sincerely, 

 
 Raoul Bozio 
In House Counsel 

 


